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Rand C a r r o l l , A t t o r n e y v 

NM O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n 
2040 S. Pacheco Str e e t 
Santa Fe, NM 8 7505 

Ed M a r t i n 
NM O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n 
2040 S. Pacheco S t r e e t 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Tim Gum 
OCD A r t e s i a D i s t r i c t Supervisor 
811 S. F i r s t 
A r t e s i a , NM 88211 

Gary Millspaugh 
Willow P i p e l i n e Company 
P. 0. Box 131 
Weatherford, OK 73096 

Mr. Paul LaForge 
Mid-Continent Casualty Company 
1646 South Boulder 
Tulsa, OK 74119 

Re: Case No. 12039 continued from October 8, 1998 
Examiner Hearing January 31, 1999 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

We have enclosed herewith l e t t e r from Willow Pipeline Company 
forwarding n o t i c e and r e c e i p t of t r a n s f e r of operations i n Chaves 
County, New Mexico from The Harlow Corporation t o Willow P i p e l i n e 
Company as evidenced by "Request f o r Allowable and A u t h o r i z a t i o n 
t o Transport" (C-104) f i l e d f o r a l l p r o p e r t i e s p r e v i o u s l y operated 
by The Harlow Corporation and s o l d t o Willow P i p e l i n e Company 
e f f e c t i v e March 1.- 1996, and approved by O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n 
10/5/98, which approval predates the o r i g i n a l hearing f o r the 
subject case of 10/8/98, and removes The Harlow Corpoation and 
i t s bonding company from c o n s i d e r a t i o n or performance i n the 
operations considered under sai d case. 

We would expect t h i s statement of f a c t s amply answers any 
questions w i t h regard t o the foregoing matter as t o The Harlow 
Corporation and i t s bonding company i n the forthcoming hearing 
on January 21, 1999, and expect t h a t we would be r e l i e v e d of 
any f u r t h e r involvement i n sa i d case. 

Si n c e r e l y , 

WVH:ab (806)372-7381 • 119 West 15th • Amarillo, Texas 79101 • Fax 372-7802 



Willow Pipeline Company 
P.O. Box 131 

Weatherford, Ok 73096 

October 27, 1998 

Harlow Corporation 
119 West 15th 

Amarillo, TX 79101 

Re: C-104's New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Harlow; 

Please find enclosed the C-104's that have approved the transfer of operator in 
Chavez County, New Mexico, from the Harlow Corporation to Willow Pipeline. 
This should release your bonding company as well. 

Sincerely, 


